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Port Blair, dated the July, 2011

To

The Superintending Engineer,
Nicobar, APWD,
Car Nicobar.

Sub: Handing over of CPWD building to Tourism department at Campbell Bay -
reg.
St - 0 A
[ am directed to g:a;ﬁhat the buildings be@s te CPWD at Campbell Bay which
is now im the control of APWD, Campbell Bay may be handed over to tourism

department as per the decision taken in the last coordination meeting held on

05/07/2011 at Secretariat.

Yours Vfaithfully,

(Jose P. John)
Assistant Engineer (Works)

Copy to: -
1) The Director of Tourism, A & N Administration, Port Blair for information,
please.
2) .The Executive Engineer, CD, APWD, Campbell Bay for information and
necessary action, please.

Assistant Engineer (Works)
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